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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

MEMORANDUM
TO : DISTRICT COLLECTORS
Port of Manila (POM)
Manila International Container Port (MICP)
Ninoy Aquino International Airport (NAIA)
SUBJECT : SKELETAL WORKFORCE
DATE § 21 December 2016

In furtherance to the Memorandum dated 16 December 2016 directing All
District Collectors to maintain a Skeletal Workforce on 26 DECEMBER 2016, please
be informed that the Bureau of Customs will also maintain a SKELETAL
WORKFORCE on the following dates:

= 30 December 2016
= 02 January 2017

In this regard, you are hereby directed to inform our stakeholders in order to
avoid disruption in the processing of shipments in your ports.

In connection thereto, please forward to the Internal Administration Group

(IAG) the list of BOC personnel assigned to report on the above-mentioned dates and
those who are authorized to render overtime services.
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